
From: ICANN Global Support < noreply-globalsupport@icann.org >

Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 at 10:19 AM

Subject: Action Required: Notification of upcoming change in IP addresses of SLA monitoring system probe nodes



Dear Registry Operator,

This message is to inform you about an upcoming change in the IP addresses of ICANN's Registry SLA monitoring probe nodes. This change will take place on 7 June 2017 at 22:00 UTC.

The following IP address(es) have been added at https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.json[tld-monitor.icann.org], however, we are not using the monitoring from the new IP address(es) until the aforementioned time.

192.73.242.133

2607:f740:16::ced

43.245.49.209

2403:2500:300::4fc

35.154.237.195

2406:da1a:da1:b700::a

Please update your systems allowing access for the new IP address(es). This is required in order for the monitoring of your TLD(s) to work as described in Specification 10 of your Registry Agreement.

Best Regards,

Technical Services and Registry Services Teams Global Domains Division ICANN